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Security fence 
You may have noticed that our school security fence is now operational. Thank you for your patience throughout 
the installation process. The following are key points regarding procedures to be aware of: 

• The gates will be locked during school hours between 9.15am to 2.45pm. To access the school site, 
visitors will need to press the intercom button on the gate and wait for our office staff to release the gate 
lock. You may need to identify yourself through the intercom. Once you are onsite you will need to 
attend the front office to sign in. This is a requirement to be on any school site.  

• When you leave the school, you will need to press the intercom button again and the gates will be 
remotely opened by our office staff. 

• It is important that families make appropriate arrangements to ensure that students are not dropped off 
at school before 8.30am as there is no direct supervision offered before this time. The gates will be 
opened in preparation for our students to arrive at school at 8.30am. 

• Parents and students are NOT to use the carparks to access the school site for safety reasons. 
• The service road on Calle Calle street will be locked throughout the day. At the end of the school day, 

students who exit the back gate will be supervised by teachers through the service gate. This gate will be 
opened to provide community access for special events, including school assemblies. 

• Pedestrian gates will be opened at 2.45pm in preparation for the end of day procedures. 
 

If you have further questions, please contact our school office on 6496 1169 

 

Uniform reminder 
Eden Public School's summer school uniform includes checkered shorts for girls and grey shorts for boys. Black 
shorts or black skorts of an appropriate length are also acceptable. All uniform items are available for purchase 
at our front office. We would like to remind families that black bike shorts or football shorts are not part of our 
uniform and should not be worn to school. We appreciate your support in this matter.  

 

Step up day 
We are in the process of finalising class structures and staffing in preparation for 2024. This year, we will again 
organise a day where students will be informed of their 2024 class and teacher. To support a smooth, anxiety 
free transition next year, students will spend the afternoon getting acquainted with their new teacher, 
classmates, and classroom environment. This year we will be running Step Up day on Wednesday 13th 
December. It is always an exciting day for our students and staff and I look forward to sharing class structures 
and staffing later this term.  

 

Have a fantas�c week. 
K�ra 
Kara Duncan 
Relieving Principal 
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Library News! 

 
 
 
 

November 

Monday 20th :  Swimming Scheme starts 

Wednesday 22nd: Year 6 IN2UNI 

Friday 24th: Combined Christmas 
scripture K-6 

December 

Tuesday 5th: Stage 2 Excursion 
Kianinny 

Friday 8th: PBL celebration day, Year 6 
cake stall 

Thursday 14th: Presentation Day 

Friday 15th: Year 6 farewell luncheon, 
Last day of Term 4 2023 
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SCHOOL 
UNIFORM NEWS! 
  

The school uniform shop WILL 
NOT be opened during the 
Christmas break. Please have 
your orders in before the 27th 

November, to guarantee your 
order by the end of Term.  

Uniform order sheet attached. 

The last Scholastic Book Club order for 
2023 have gone out to students this 
week. Last order is the 27th  of November. 
Happy shopping! 

Mrs Roe 
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Community News! 
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